
From: Marin Hudson   
Sent: November 16, 2020 10:23 PM 
To: Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann <ward3@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Nann, 
Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Please Support Snow Clearing 
 
Hello Nrinder, Ward 3, and the City Clerk, 
 
I am a resident of Ward 3 and I am emailing today to insist that city council discusses snow clearing in 
2020, not 2021, and that we implement snow clearing as soon as humanly possible. 
 
I do not rely on the sidewalks to get to work, nor do I have trouble with mobility or any disability 
requiring cleared sidewalks, but it should be a RIGHT for our city’s people to be able to safely travel on 
our sidewalks. It should not be up to those who face the greatest challenges to have to fight the hardest 
to be heard or treated with respect. 
 
Particularly with the pandemic, a walk in our own neighbourhoods is a key form of exercise, and forcing 
our city’s residents to be literally stuck inside their homes due to unsafe conditions is completely 
unacceptable. 
 
I have no doubt that Nrinder is happy to support this decision, and to make it happen in 2020, but it is 
important that I voice my support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marin Hudson 
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